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Monday 6th September 2021  

 

Welcome to Year 3 
 
Dear Children and Parents 
 
We hope you have all had a wonderful summer and feel refreshed and ready for the new 
school year ahead.  We are excited to welcome your children back have and are looking 
forward to teaching them and watching them flourish throughout the year. Mrs Dinham will 
be teaching Year 3 from Monday to Thursday and Mrs Nile will take over for Thursday 
afternoon and Friday. Mrs Rawlings is our Teaching Assistant and will be helping and 
supporting your children, individually and in group activities. 
 
We will be studying the Stone Age this term for our history based topic – from hunter 
gatherers to neo-lithic farmers! (look out for an upcoming date for our exciting Stone Age 
experience day, get your best costumes at the ready.)  PE will be on Mondays with Mrs 
Dinham and Thursday with Mr Brown, so please ensure that named PE kit, including 
trainers, are in school on these days. As the cold weather approaches, please ensure your 
child has a warm jumper and jogging bottoms/leggings.  A set of clothes and appropriate 
wellies/shoes for the woods is also required to be in school at all times, just in case we have 
any spontaneous visits! 
 
 
Homework grids will be shared with the children at the beginning of each half term. These 
link with their topics. Children can complete the tasks of their choice, in any order. If any 
completed homework could be brought into school on a Monday, and returned to children 
later in the week.  This is in addition to weekly spelling practice followed by a test every 
Friday - please support your child to master these words. Daily reading is also encouraged. 
Every Monday your child will have a number bonds/times tables test. 
 
Should you have any concerns about your child, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Working together, we feel sure your child will have a successful and happy time in Year 3. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Dinham and Mrs Nile 

 


